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King, Tim

From: King, Tim
Sent: Thursday, 14 May 2020 10:14 AM
To: 'Arvind_Gupta@ ; Anti-Dumping Commission Investigations 2
Cc: williams@
Subject: RE: Review 547 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Security Classification:
UNCLASSIFIED

Dear Mr Arvind Gupta 

Thank you for your e-mail. 

I confirm your advice that your responses from the original investigation remain unchanged for the questions 
specified in your email and that you will not be providing any further responses to the questionnaire.  The 
Commission has now placed the public record versions of the questionnaire responses on the public record. 

I advise that the objection letters provided by Indah Kiat and Pindo Deli have been recorded as submissions to 
Review 547 and will be considered accordingly. 

In relation to your query whether there is an easier way for the Minister (with or without the advice from the 
Commission) to implement the Panel’s findings without reference to the 2019 review period, I advise that the 
Commission and the Minister are required to apply the legislative framework set out in Part XVB of the Customs Act 
1901 (Cth) which, among other things, implements Australia’s obligations under the Agreement on Implementation 
of Article VI of the GATT 1994.  Review 547, conducted within this framework, will be in conformity with the WTO 
Panel’s findings and is intended implement those findings.  

Can you please confirm whether you are agreeable to having this e-mail, your e-mail of 5 May 2020 and the 
Commission’s letters of 27 April 2020 being placed on the public record. 

Regards 

Tim King 
Assistant Director 
Investigations 2 | Anti-Dumping Commission 
Ph: +61 3 8539 2447 | Fax: +61 3 8539 2499  
tim.king@adcommission.gov.au

Anti-Dumping Commission | www.adcommission.gov.au 

The department acknowledges the traditional owners of the country throughout Australia and their continuing 
connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respect to them and their cultures and to the elders past and present.
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